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Monday, August 13, 2018

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board,
2300 Yonge St.

Suite 2700, P.O. B0x 2319

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:
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ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD

•
Re: OEB File No. EB-2018-0059

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. 2019 Distribution Rate Adjustment Application

Please find accompanying this letter, two copies of Oakville Hydro's Application for Electricity and Distribution

Rates and Charges effective January 1, 2019.

Should there be any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully Submitted,

Maryanne Wilson

Director, Regulatory and Compliance
905-825-4422

mwilson@oakvillehydro.com
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